2nd Grade Supply List =

instead of sending you to the store fo get classroom
supplies which can end up being a lof, | am asking for $35 to
go towards class community supplies. This way | can purchase
specific items we need all year long. Also, | just don’t have the
space to store all of the great stuff all at once.

Hello Famiilies,

This is a suggested donation. If it is too much for your
family, just give what you can. If you are a family that can give
more, extras can make up for those who can't.

Cash or checks written to CSS can be given to Lacy in the
office or you can pay by visiting school pay at:
https://pps.schoblpqv,cbm/link/qundiSuleies'

Here are the items | purchase throughout the year with
your generous donations: Crayons, pencils, pencil sharpeners,
colored pencils, glue sticks, erasers, post it notes, markers, dry
erase boards, folders, and composition books.

Hopefully, this will reduce the stress of back to school shopping.

If you would rather buy other items for the classroom
instead, here is a list of additional items | could use:
e Boxes of tissues
e Cleaning Spray
¢ Hand sanitizer
¢ Band-aids
Thank you so much for your support!
Teacher Brandi
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Hello 2nd graders and families,
I want to welcome you to 2nd grade and the upcoming 2022/2023 school
year! I look forward to beginning our year together and can't wait to meet you.

This will be my 18th year teaching at €.5.5. and T absolutely love being a 2nd
grade teacher. I have two daughters, Meghan (25) and Loghan (20). Both of my
daughters went to Creative Science School when they were younger. I love that
they were in a school that valued questioning, problem solving and coliaboration.

I have two guinea pigs, one named Albie, short for Albert Einstein and
Pickles!! My husband's name is Paul and we have been married for over 25 years. I
was born in Germany because my dad was in the Army and we traveled and lived all
over the world. I like to watch soccer, work in my garden, spend time with my
family, travel and walk through forests looking for owls.

The founding philosophy at CSS, constructivism, is fundamental to my own
beliefs about teaching and learning and this will be reflected in our classroom, The
Storyline method is a wonderful framework for our learning- we will create worlds
and explore them throughout the year. Our vision at CSS is to help our students
become critical thinkers, courageous problem solvers, and compassionate
community builders; our work together will be in service of these goals,

T try to make our classroom a place where you feel safe, encouraged,
successful and excited to learn. We will all work together to make our classroom a
place of learning and collaboration.

I hope you and your family had a fun and restful summer and that you are as
excited as I am about the new school year. I look forward to seeing you on August
30th, the first day of school.

Sincerely,
Brandi Miller
(she/her)

You can call me Teacher Brandi




